Press Secretary Arrested for DUI
Haley Kindall, Press Secretary for Lunar Mystery was arrested November 11, 2020 for DUI after leaving he Mothers Against Drunk Drivers fundraiser.
November 24, 2020

On November 11, 2020 Haley Kindall was pulled over and put in custody for driving home under the influence, we are relieved that no one was harmed. It has come to our attention that there are many concerns about how we will approach the recent news. It may seem that we take this lightly, but we assure that we do not. Haley will serve three months in custody with a five hundred dollar fine, along with the rest or her consequences. We take these matters seriously and we want you to be able to take us seriously. We are taking the necessary steps to make sure there are no necessary unanswered questions. On November 11th Haley did attend the Mothers Against Drunk Driving fundraiser and we want to apologize to the foundation and to those it has affected. The fundraiser did very well and as a campaign we support the Mothers Against Drunk Driving organization. We strongly believe that this organization will make a difference for those around the world. We do know the reason for Kindall’s actions, and we chose not to reveal all those details for everyone makes mistakes. The Lunar Mystery Party is aware of the image that was set and despite this event we will continue and strive to make a difference. The Lunar Mystery party will be donating 1.5 million dollars to the Mothers Against Drunk Driving organization. We hope this donation gets them closer to their goals. Our teams have talked, and we are working on ways to raise awareness not only to drivers but future drivers.
We sincerely apologize to those it has affected and want the media and those involved in our campaign to know that there are no exceptions for Kindall’s actions. This event does not stop our campaign but only make us work harder to show each citizen that your vote is worth it. Anaiah Reeves is the best Presidential candidate, she plans to advance the education system, make resources easily accessible, and support organizations that will benefit you and your neighbor. 
